

Head Teacher: Mr R Birtwhistle
Village Primary School
Windsor Road
Thornaby
Stockton-on-Tees
TS17 8PW

Tel: 01642 676768

Email: enquiries@thevillageprimary.org.uk
Website: www.thevillageprimary.org.uk
Twitter @thornabyvillage

Thursday 18th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you so much for supporting us with the sponsored football event yesterday. The children thoroughly enjoyed the day and so did the staff. Plenty of money was raised for school that we will plough into new things for the children to play with, learn from and experience.

Over the last few years, school budgets have been tight, but as a staff, we are committed to always delivering the best for the children. We are committed to giving them the best possible start in life so that they can be the best versions of themselves.

Most pleasing yesterday was the backing we received from you as parents, carers and the school community. Just like today with Children in Need, the support is really reassuring and we all appreciate it. We think it is important to raise money for great charities like Children in Need, but I am always very conscious of not asking parents for donations all of the time.

We aim to be a key part of the community particularly in these challenging times.

See you Monday.

Mr Birtwhistle Head Teacher.













